                              The City of Lamesa
                              REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

         2021 Waterline Replacement on North Bryan Avenue
[bookmark: _Hlk62204919]     Issued: January 22, 2021                      Due: February 12, 2021 @ 2:00 PM

The City is solicitating Request for Proposals from interested professionals to enter into a contract for the Waterline Replacement on North Bryan Avenue. RFPs will be received at the City Secretary’s Office, City of Lamesa City Hall, no later than 2:00 P.M., February 12, 2021 all proposals must be delivered in a sealed package and plainly marked “RFP for 2021 Waterline Replacement North Bryan Avenue.”
Issuance of this RFP does not commit the City of Lamesa to award a contract, to pay any costs incurred in preparation of a response to this Request, or to procure or contract for services.  The City of Lamesa reserves the right to reject any and all submissions and re-issue an RFP.
A complete copy of the specifications and requirements is available from the City of Lamesa at 601 South First Street Lamesa, Texas 79331 or the City’s website at www.ci.lamesa.tx.us. All questions related to this Request for Proposals should be addressed to the City Manager. Questions may be submitted by Email.

                           City of Lamesa
                           2021 Waterline Replacement 
                           601 South First Street
                           Lamesa, Texas 79331
                           (806) 872-2124 Ext 8
                           Email:sovereynder@ci.lamesa.tx.us

The Bids will be opened at 5:30 P.M., Tuesday, February 16, 2021 and read in open meeting. The City Council reserves the right to accept the bid most advantageous to the City.

Date:  January 22, 2021


							__________________________________________
							City Manager, Lamesa, Texas

